
Dear Valued TriMark Customer:

As of June 2007 the European Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 concerning the
Registration, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) entered
into force.

At this time, TriMark Corporation does not supply any products to our
customers that require registration with REACH.

We have reviewed our products, processes and chemical use and do not
have any parts that we manufacture or purchase with a chemical content
that requires REACH registration at this time. As a company concerned
about the environment, we are active in limiting our use of chemicals,
processes and materials that are not environmentally acceptable. We
monitor our MSDS sheets closely in regards to materials and chemicals
used to meet all environmental regulations.

In the future, if our monitoring and tracking of chemical use or Substances
of Very High Concern (SVHC) indicates a change in our compliance with
REACH regarding any product supplied to the customer, we will inform
that customer according to the regulations and register appropriately within
the guidelines of the REACH regulations.

Sincerely,

Lynn Hopp
Director of Human Resources
TriMark Corporation




